




















B. ADDITIONAL COMMENTS TO SUPPORT JD: A field visit was conducted on December 8, 2015, with Mr. Troy Smith and

Mr. Zack Marsh of Resource and Land Consultants, and Mr. Shaun Blocker and Mr. Jared Lopes of the Corps (see site photos). The

area identified as the "Storm Water Detention Pond" was permitted by a Department of the Army permit on October 29, 2002, as a storm
water detention pond and therefore is now regulated under Section 402 of the Clean Water Act and is not regulated by Section 404 of the
Clean Water Act. Please reference the attached survey titled: “Wetlands Exhibit, Parcels 77-00017 001 & 77-000063 005, 1209TH G.M.
District, Bulloch County, Georgia, Prepared for: Parker Engineering”, Sheet 1 of 5 through Sheet 5 of 5, dated April 4, 2016, and signed by
Registered Land Surveyor Jeremy D. Lindsey, Registration Number LS003292, for a location of this feature.



